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CTA Chapter Leaders January 2024

Special New Hire Town Hall - February 21, 2024 at 4 p.m.

Members new to your district have a limited-time opportunity to apply for CTA-endorsed Disability insurance and up to $400,000 of Life insurance1 without answering health questions. Chapter Leaders are invited to learn more at our Town Hall on February 21st at 4 p.m. Note: The Standard will hold a separate Town Hall for chapter members in March.

We’ll cover:
· New Hire and District Transfer special enrollment opportunity
· CTA-endorsed Disability and Life insurance plans
· Extra benefits for CTA members
· How they can enroll
· Materials you can share with your chapter
· Q&A

Registration is required: https://stdrd.co/feb21townhall


1 Coverage reduces to 65% of the amount in force at age 70, 45% of the amount in force at age 75 and 30% of the amount in force at age 80. Offer not available to retirees.

For costs and further details of the coverage and this enrollment opportunity, including the exclusions, benefit waiting 
periods, and reductions or limitations and the terms under which the policies may be continued in force, please contact 
Standard Insurance Company at 800.522.0406.  GP190-LTD/S399/CTA.1   GP190-LIFE/S399/CTA.3



